To Our Valued Customers,

We are committed to maintaining our business operations and taking extra safety
precautions for all our employees and business partners.

On Friday, March 20, 2020, Governor J.B. Pritzker announced a “Stay at Home" order
for the state of lllinois. This order went into effect at 5:00 pm Saturday, March 21, 2020
and lasts until April 7, 2020.

As an essential business (outlined by the state of lllinois under the Section 12T
exemption of “manufacture, distribution, and supply chain for critical products and
industries”, specifically aluminum products), Alcast Company and our subsidiary,
Aluminum Castings Company LLC will remain OPEN with no impact to our daily
operations. Our vendors have also made commitments to continue their supply of raw
materials and other value-added services.

Alcast Company and Aluminum Castings Company are grateful for your business. We
are committed to fulfilling your orders throughout the duration of this pandemic. We will
continue to monitor this situation closely and will provide additional updates as
appropriate.

Please stay safe and support those truly in need during this time. We are confident that
we will come out of this stronger if we stick together.

We appreciate your trust as a valued supply chain partner.

Sincerely,

Office: (309) 691-5513 ext. 112

8821 N University St

Peoria, IL 61615
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